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April 9, 2024
Minutes of Meeting

Our meeting was called to order at 6:34 pm by our President Michael Gray. 
Attending the meeting in person were: Glinda DuBois, Michael Gray, Marilyn Smith and Pamela    Lillie. Online attendees were:  Debra Thomas, Denisha Hebert, Tony Gipson, Mike Dickson, Belinda Sloan, and Earnest Wilson.

Our President, Michael Gray, advised us that the LNA has options wherein we could utilize training CD’s that they have with numerous topics that would be beneficial to us. We would use them at our meetings if desired.
Officers for 2024:  Michael gave us the names of members who were submitted by the Nominating Committee to serve as officers for 2024. 
They are: President, Tony Gipson; Vice President, Belinda Sloan; Secretary, Debra Thomas; Treasurer, Glinda DuBois and Member at Large, Valerie Ervin. New officers will begin serving at the May 2024 meeting.  Glinda moved and Pam Lillie offered a second the we accept the members who were presented to take offices as indicated.
Mike told us that the LNA is offering training on April 9, 2024 on Drafting Wills Testaments. On April 17, they will offer training on Notary Signing Agents and they have some training classes in May on Testamentary Trusts. They have many other training classes available.
Minutes of Last Meeting: Glinda moved that the minutes be accepted as presented via email and Pam Lillie made a second. 
Glinda stated that we had two new members join in March; Larry Campbell and Yolanda Scott.
Treasurer’s Report:  Glinda read the financial report. Marilyn moved that the finance report be accepted as read and Pamela offered a second.
Next Meeting: Tuesday, May 14, 2024.
Glinda moved and Pam offered a second for our meeting to be adjourned at 6:51 p.m.
Minutes by Marilyn Smith, Secretary.
